
 

 

 

 

Through a grant from the Indiana Heritage Grant program the historical 
society received a mini grant to update the society’s technology for 
operational efficiency, museum collections tracking, genealogy software, 
and additional hard drive memory. Thank you, Indiana State Historical 
Society! 


